BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL 2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY PITTSBURGH, PA 15235

Minutes of Workshop Meeting

October 1, 2018

The Workshop monthly meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal Building on Monday, October 1, 2018 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 7:00 p.m. Members present included Mses. Law, Yankes, Greco, Messrs. Collins, DeFranco and McDowell. Also present were Donna J. Perry, Mayor Gamrat and Solicitor Gavin Robb.

Executive Session

Discussion included legal and personnel matters.

Listen to Visitors

Lowell Mate of Churchill Road asked if there was anything that would prevent him from using another service for garbage removal. Solicitor Robb responded that the Borough has an ordinance that which states the residents must use the contracted service of the Borough.

New Business

Ms. Yankes discussed adoption of an ordinance regarding a wildlife feeding ban.

Planned adoption of a Stormwater Management Ordinance

Plaque/Bench in memory of Raymond G. Jurewicz

Boy Scout Eagle Service Project for Brian Hall

Old Business

There was a motion by Ms. Yankes, seconded by Mr. Collins and unanimously approved to appoint Ms. Law as Council Vice-President.

There was a motion by Mr. Collins, seconded by Ms. Greco and unanimously approved to appoint Mr. McDowell as the Alternate Delegate to the board of the Turtle Creek Valley Council of Governments.

Committee Reports

Manager Update

Bills

Adjourn

There was a motion by Mr. Collins, seconded by Ms. Yankes and unanimously approved to adjourn at 8:23 p.m.

Donna J. Perry Borough Secretary